
 

 

For additional information, please contact: 

Ontario Clean Water Agency 

(519) 939-8529 

 

 

Notice of Water Shutoff 

in Erin Village 

 

The Ontario Clean Water Agency (OCWA) will be completing some work to the water 

system in Erin Village, and you may experience periods of no water during the hours 

stated below. Those affected will be in the vicinity of the work which will take place at 

approx. 140 Main St., south of Church Blvd. 

 

 

There will be a temporary water shutoff on: 
  

March 20 & 21, 2023 
(Alternate date: March 22, 2023 - if work delayed by weather) 

 

between the hours of: 

7:30 am – 7:00 pm 
 

 

Once service is restored, you may experience discoloured water coming from your tap.  

If this happens, we suggest you try the following: 

 

- remove the tap aerators off your taps and flush all the house lines until the 

water runs clear. 

- flush out your hot water tanks.  This is to remove the accumulated iron that 

precipitates out in the tank; this iron may also decrease the efficiency of your 

water tank. 

 

Should your water continue to be discoloured, please contact the Ontario Clean Water 

Agency at the number below. 


